
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
Thank you to all parents and friends who attended the Year 6 Worship 
last week, we learnt so many different facts about how Christmas is         
celebrated around the world. The children also sang Silent Night in                
German so beautifully, they really did make us all so very proud.  
As we approach the end of a very long term we have so much to            
celebrate at St. Paul’s. As a school we retained our OFSTED GOOD rating 
after inspection in June 2023 and the school has now been consistently 
rated as GOOD since 2010.  
Our educational outcomes are excellent with the school being placed 
second within Sandwell Primary Schools for outcomes in Reading, 
Writing and Maths. We are also one of a very few schools who have 
achieved the Platinum School Games Award.  
Thank you to the staff team who have worked so hard throughout the 
year, and thank you to our Governors, for their dedication in leading the                   
strategic vision of the school.  
I hope that you all have a peaceful and Happy Christmas holiday, with 
very best wishes for 2024.  
I look forward to seeing you all when school re-opens on Monday 8th 
January, feeling refreshed and  relaxed.  

Best Wishes   
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Newsletter No.14    

Friday Worship  
On Friday, we will be having a short worship, 
singing some of our favourite Christmas carols 
and songs, santa hats are optional, you are more 
than welcome to attend.                                            
We will also be lighting the fourth candle on the                
Advent Wreath, which represents peace.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance throughout the 

term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

99% 93% 95% 

94% 97% 95% 93% 

22nd December School closes for Christmas 
Holidays 

8th January 
2024 

School re-opens 

9th February  School Closes for half term 

19th February School re-opens 

22nd March School closes for Easter 
holidays 

8th April School re-opens 

6th May Bank Holiday– School closed 

24th May School closes for half term 

10th June School re-opens 

19th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 


